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Home-School Challenge 

WC: 13.1.20 

 

This week we have been reading the story ‘Cinderella’ and what a fantastic 

week we have had.  We have been busy: 

 Making crowns, swords and shields. 

 Writing invitations to the Royal Ball. 

 Sorting the food for the ball into healthy and unhealthy plates. 

 Washing the pots and cleaning up just like Cinderella. 

 

Next week we will be learning about another traditional fairy story and we will 

be reading ‘Rapunzel’.  For your homework you could: 

 Measure some things around your house to see how long they are, I   

wonder if some of the things that you find will be longer or shorter than 

Rapunzel’s hair. 

 Use some objects from around your house to build Rapunzel’s tower, if you 

have any junk modelling materials you could bring your tower into school 

to show me. 

 Rapunzel has to fill her time in the tower with lots of hobbies, maybe you 

could write about or draw a picture about a hobby that you have.  Maybe 

you play football, go dancing or read every day.  Mrs Heaton’s favourite 

hobby is baking and cooking, although she’s still not very good at it. 

 

 

Thank you for your hard work and continued support. 

I look forward to another fantastic week in Foundation One. 

Mrs Heaton 


